
November 19, 2013 
 

  SBJ Architecture LLC, 223 Grant Ave, Newton, MA  02459 
 Tel:   617-610-5532   email:  sharon@sbjarchitecture.com 
 

 

      

Linda Finucane 
City Clerk - City of Newton  
Newton City Hall 
1000 Commonwealth Avenue 
Newton, MA  02459 
 
 
Dear Ms. Finucane,  
 
My name is Sharon Jacobson and I am the Architect working on the Special Permit Application for 
Sam and Tami Wald who reside at 176 Homer Street, Newton, MA. We understand that while 
we submitted the Special Permit application in November, we did not do so in time to meet the 
November public hearing deadline. We also understand that the Zoning Board of Appeals does 
not meet in December and resumes its meetings January 14th, 2014, at which time we have been 
told that our case will be heard. Given the special circumstances, we waive the right to a public 
hearing within 65 days of submission and agree to appear at the January 14th meeting. Please 
feel free to be in touch with any questions or should you require additional information.  

I am copying Stephen Pantalone on this correspondence as well.  

Thank you very much. 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Sharon Becker Jacobson, AIA 

 


		2013-11-19T16:18:26-0500
	Sharon Jacobson




